
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates
Date: Monday, April 19, 2010 10:37:00 AM

Dear Ms. Muncy:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas &
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review
as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is
2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2010 8:15 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: Rate increase for LG&E
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Nancy Muncy[S  
Sent: Sunday, April  18,  2010 8:14:59 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Rate increase for LG&E 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
Please please please do not  let them raise our rates again.  Louisville's unemployment rate is at 12%
last I heard.  Too many people are struggling.  Many are unemployed and the ones that have found
jobs are not  making near what they were 2 years ago.  A lot of us that are working have not gotten pay
raises either.   I  am sure LG&E's employees have gotten raises.  Especially the higher up people, plus
their bonuses.
 
It would be better for the normal person if LG&E employees did not  get  raises in order to keep the
rates lower.  Also they have added extra fees onto our bills over the years.  They also take out  .30 on
every bill to help pay for some of the people that can't  afford to pay their utilities. 
 
I thought FEMA helped LG&E with the extra cost from the  windstorm and the ice storm.  I  may be
mistaken about that.
 
I also work at a church and we get several calls  everyday from people  that are asking for help to pay
their LG&E bill.  Most  have gone through an agency that tells them to call church's  for help.  We can't
even help because we have members that we've helped. And as you can imagine offerings are down
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and we have to adjust our spending like most households do.   But not  LG&E they can just raise the
rates anytime their CEO's want an increase.
 
So, please look at the salaries and bonuses of LG&E employees before letting them raise our rates
again.  Too many struggling people.
 
Nancy Muncy
12024 Lavenia Lane
Louisville, KY. 40272




